
Marysville Borough  
Streets Committee Minutes  

September 8, 2020 
1:30PM 

 
The Streets Committee Meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm on Monday September 9, 2020 at 
the Marysville Borough Office. Present were Council members Brian Webster, Lance Barthel, 
Dave Magee and Steve Copp also present were, Borough Manager Zachary Border, and Borough 
Engineer Greg Rogalski and maintenance workers Ken Miller and Rob Laman.   
   
     
Long Term Planning: 
 
No Discussion  
 
Trucks/Equipment: 
 
The maintenance department asked if the Skid Loader’s and Dump Rechassic Replacement’s 
budget years could be switched the committee was okay with that suggestion.   
 
Plow Truck configuration 2021.  
 This was brought back to the table as we move closer to the winter months. The committee 
decided to send to the finance committee to see if the money was available. It was also suggested 
that committee member go to the maintenance garage to see what the issue was really about.  
 
New Business 
 

1. Blade replacement/sharping 
 
Mr. Magee wanted to know if there was a way to speed up the process of sharping 
blades but the maintenance department said they have a new sharping stone that 
makes the process really quick.  
 

2. Storm Drain on Kings Highway  
 
There is storm draining on King’s Highway that needs to be raised, the maintenance 
department will take a look and make suggestions.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Old Business 
 

1. Road Project – Jay Fulkroad and Sons 
 

Fulkroad was on site at the time of the meeting and Greg updated the committee about 
how they were going to proceed.  They were going to mill the road to help eliminate the 
bump and repave the road.  

                
2. Bridge Inspection South Main over Fishing Creek/Grant Application  

 
The announcement for the reward of the grant will be announced at the next HATS 
meeting on September 25.  

  
3. Sink Hole Kings Highway 

 
Rogele was in on Thursday August 28 and Friday August 29 to repair the sinkhole 
that had formed on Kings Highway.     

 
4. Underground Storage Tank   

S and W Petroleum was in to remove and dispose of the underground storage tank. 
It was also determined by S and W the soil was not contaminated. S and W will 
report back to DEP to let them know that the soil was clean and should close the file 
from DEP.  

 
 
Other Business 
 
None  
 
Public Comment 
 
None  


